
Train derailment causing 
traffic to be rerouted 
 

Friday, 23 May 2014 - 3:58pm 

Staff      Fort Frances Times 
 
The OPP report there's been a CN Rail Derailment at Hwy 11/71 at the Alberton 
Township crossing. 
 
No injuries have been reported. 
 
However, traffic is being diverted until further notice. 
 
Public is asked to use Hwy 602 or Hwy 611 North via Frog Creek Road to by-
pass area. 
 
OPP is assisting CN Rail Police. 
 
More information will be released as it becomes available. 
 


